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Cheon Il Guk Top Gun Workshop Being Held In Korea from the 14th to 23rd of April a youth
leaders workshop is being held, reach out if you are interested in attending!

Hi everyone! While we wait for details about the 10-day youth leaders workshop after the CWG opening,
we s you to reach out to your national leader or subregional VP if you're interested in attending. We'll
share more information as soon as we have it. Many have found the Top Gun Workshop < valuable for
connecting with True Mother and discovering their place in our movement. So if you care for this
community and have an open mind for a Korea experience, this is also for you! In total, we have 30
spaces for participants from Europe. You can also reach out to Mickey or Nicole. They are heading the
EUME delegation / participation in the Workshop. Every blessing,

Bogdan






